
 
Sent: 2/10/2018 7:22:46 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  02/10/2018   MR Paul Smith  22 Monaro HWY  Cann River VIC 3890  plsmith_70@hotmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   This is a very sensitive environment with significant protected species. This environment should be protected at all costs.  


